August 2, 2010

Brian Wharton
Yelm High School
1315 Yelm Avenue West
Yelm, WA 98597
Dear Brian Wharton, 

Thank you for accepting Kefi Andersen as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Jennifer Hewitt.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

John Seaton
Clover Park High School
11023 Gravelly Lake Drive SW
Lakewood, WA 98499
Dear John Seaton, 

Thank you for accepting Bradley Boer as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Frank Casey.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Steve Rood
North Thurston High School
600 NE Sleater-Kinney Rd.
Lacey, WA 98506
Dear Steve Rood, 

Thank you for accepting Challys Brett as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Dennis Crisp.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Pat Erwin/Greg Eisnaugle
Lincoln High School
701 S. 37th Street
Tacoma, WA 98418
Dear Pat Erwin/Greg Eisnaugle, 

Thank you for accepting Adriana Caviedes-Guillen as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Hannah Pratt.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Kevin Ikeda
Meeker Middle School
4402 Nassau Avenue NE
Tacoma, WA 98422
Dear Kevin Ikeda, 

Thank you for accepting Sasha Chernysheff as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Shannon Rich.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Gayle Mar Chun
Madison Elementary
1225 Legion Way SE
Olympia, WA 98501
Dear Gayle Mar Chun, 

Thank you for accepting Rachele Chertok as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Suzette O'Donnell.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Dave Lehnis
Timberline High School
6120 Mullen Road SE
Lacey, WA 98503
Dear Dave Lehnis, 

Thank you for accepting Caty Christensen as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Brenda Amburgy.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Stan Koep
Chambers Prairie Elementary
6501 Virginia St. S.E.
Lacey, WA 98513
Dear Stan Koep, 

Thank you for accepting Toby De Luca as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Judith Carter.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Kevin Ikeda
Meeker Middle School
4402 Nassau Avenue NE
Tacoma, WA 98422
Dear Kevin Ikeda, 

Thank you for accepting Marc DeArmond as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Kristy Jordan.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Jonathan Kellett
Stadium High School
111 N. "E" Street
Tacoma, WA 98403
Dear Jonathan Kellett, 

Thank you for accepting Holly Deatherage as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Gregg Kasmer.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Jack Arend
Peter G. Schmidt Elementary
225 Dennis Street
Tumwater, WA 98501
Dear Jack Arend, 

Thank you for accepting Jeremy Dempsey as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Lindsey Knutzen.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Wally Lis
Rainier High School
308 2nd Avenue
Rainier, WA 98576
Dear Wally Lis, 

Thank you for accepting Joshua Farris as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Rob Henry.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Wally Lis
Rainier High School
308 2nd Avenue
Rainier, WA 98576
Dear Wally Lis, 

Thank you for accepting Monear Fatemi as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Ed Kenney.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Aaron Davis
Reeves Middle School
2200 Quince Street SE
Olympia, WA 98506
Dear Aaron Davis, 

Thank you for accepting Michael Fekete as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Adam Teachout.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Kerry Mance
Black Hills High School
7741 Littlerock Road SW
Tumwater, WA 98512
Dear Kerry Mance, 

Thank you for accepting James Gardner as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with George Rother.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Dan Basett
Wilson High School
1202 N. Orchard Street
Tacoma, WA 98406
Dear Dan Basett, 

Thank you for accepting Kimberly Gregg as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Donald Clegg.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Kevin Ikeda
Meeker Middle School
4402 Nassau Avenue NE
Tacoma, WA 98422
Dear Kevin Ikeda, 

Thank you for accepting Jennifer Hamilton as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Paul Billinghurst.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Jon Ketler
School of the Arts
1818 Tacoma Avenue
Tacoma, WA 98402
Dear Jon Ketler, 

Thank you for accepting Leif Hedenskog as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Kelly Doran.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Brian Laubach
Lakes High School
10320 Farwest Drive SW
Lakewood, WA 98499
Dear Brian Laubach, 

Thank you for accepting Carrie Hockman as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Ted Cohn.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Brian Laubach
Lakes High School
10320 Farwest Drive SW
Lakewood, WA 98499
Dear Brian Laubach, 

Thank you for accepting Andrew Hoy as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Kirk Weaver.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Ernie Rascon
Hansen Elementary School
1919 Road Sixty-Five N.W.
Olympia, WA 98502
Dear Ernie Rascon, 

Thank you for accepting Anne Hundley as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Kathy Gillespie.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Monica Sweet
Aspire Middle School
5900 54th Ave. S.E.
Lacey, WA 98513
Dear Monica Sweet, 

Thank you for accepting David Hunter as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Courtney Crawford.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Eric Richards
Park Lodge Elementary
6300 100 Street SW
Lakewood, WA 98499
Dear Eric Richards, 

Thank you for accepting Reyna Jasmer as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Dawna Rosenberg.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Karen Remy-Anderson
River Ridge High School
350 River Ridge Drive SE
Lacey, WA 98513
Dear Karen Remy-Anderson, 

Thank you for accepting Deborah Jordan as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Angela Farley.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Bonnie McGuire
Oakland High School
3319 S. Adams Street
Tacoma, WA 98409
Dear Bonnie McGuire, 

Thank you for accepting Dominic Kehoe as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Bailey Edgely.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Bob Hodges
Garfield Elementary
325 Plymoouth Street NW
Olympia, WA 98502
Dear Bob Hodges, 

Thank you for accepting Amanda Kirklin as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Jason Dodge.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Linda O'Shaughnessy
Bush Middle School
2120 83rd Avenue SW
Tumwater, WA 98501
Dear Linda O'Shaughnessy, 

Thank you for accepting Ryan Leacy as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with LeeAnn Mueller.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Eric Richards
Park Lodge Elementary
6300 100 Street SW
Lakewood, WA 98499
Dear Eric Richards, 

Thank you for accepting Sarah Maiava as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Kelly Foster.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Helen Wilson
Lochburn Middle School
5431 Steilacoom Blvd. SW
Lakewood, WA 98499
Dear Helen Wilson, 

Thank you for accepting Linda Mewhirter as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Justin Brooks.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

John Seaton
Clover Park High School
11023 Gravelly Lake Drive SW
Lakewood, WA 98499
Dear John Seaton, 

Thank you for accepting Andrew Olmsted as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Hope Teague.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

John Seaton
Clover Park High School
11023 Gravelly Lake Drive SW
Lakewood, WA 98499
Dear John Seaton, 

Thank you for accepting Nicholas O'Neill as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Tami Moffatt.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Bob Hodges
Garfield Elementary
325 Plymoouth Street NW
Olympia, WA 98502
Dear Bob Hodges, 

Thank you for accepting Douglas Richert as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Amy Koster.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Jeff Johnson
Tenino High School
500 W. 2nd Street
Tenino, WA 98589
Dear Jeff Johnson, 

Thank you for accepting Mindy Ross as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Marci McKay.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

John Hitchman
Marshall Middle School
3939 20th Ave. N.W.
Olympia, WA 98502
Dear John Hitchman, 

Thank you for accepting Cleome Rowe as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Malinda Lamm.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Kevin Kannier
Mount Tahoma High School
4634 S. 74th Street
Tacoma, WA 98409
Dear Kevin Kannier, 

Thank you for accepting Christopher Rudesill as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Nikki Glahe.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Pat Erwin/Greg Eisnaugle
Lincoln High School
701 S. 37th Street
Tacoma, WA 98418
Dear Pat Erwin/Greg Eisnaugle, 

Thank you for accepting Joshua Simpson as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Nate Bowling.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Kevin Ikeda
Meeker Middle School
4402 Nassau Avenue NE
Tacoma, WA 98422
Dear Kevin Ikeda, 

Thank you for accepting Allison Smith as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Heather Halvorson.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Steve Rood
North Thurston High School
600 NE Sleater-Kinney Road
Lacey, WA 98503
Dear Steve Rood, 

Thank you for accepting Amy Solomon-Minarchi as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Deb McDonald.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Kevin Ikeda
Meeker Middle School
4402 Nassau Avenue NE
Tacoma, WA 98422
Dear Kevin Ikeda, 

Thank you for accepting Kathleen Stidham as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Jodi Herchold.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Patricia Kennedy
Mann Elementary School
1002 S. 52nd Street
Tacoma, WA 98408
Dear Patricia Kennedy, 

Thank you for accepting Kelsey Sutich as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Emily Whalen.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Dave Lehnis
Timberline High School
6120 Mullen Road SE
Lacey, WA 98503
Dear Dave Lehnis, 

Thank you for accepting Christine Tran as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Aimee Leggett.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Kevin Ikeda
Meeker Middle School
4402 Nassau Avenue NE
Tacoma, WA 98422
Dear Kevin Ikeda, 

Thank you for accepting Chelsea Whitaker as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with Karen Adams.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Dear , 

Thank you for accepting   as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with .  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Dear , 

Thank you for accepting   as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with .  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Dear , 

Thank you for accepting   as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with .  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Dear , 

Thank you for accepting   as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with .  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Dear , 

Thank you for accepting   as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with .  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Dear , 

Thank you for accepting   as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with .  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Dear , 

Thank you for accepting   as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with .  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Dear , 

Thank you for accepting   as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with .  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Dear , 

Thank you for accepting   as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with .  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
August 2, 2010

Dear , 

Thank you for accepting   as a student teacher in your building this Fall Quarter (September – November 2010) with .  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

360.867.6573
